From: Sandra Kisby <

Sent: 21 August 2015 16:53
To: McClue, Jonathan
Subject: cladding on iconic estate

Having seen the article in the Kilburn Times | am astounded that the Council would consider conserving
energy by such an act of vandalism. whilst | appreciate that we all need to be aware of energy issues, to
acheive this by such an outdated and ugly method is beyond comphrehension. Will it even work? Even if
it were to reduce energy loss (where is the proof?) the destruction of these beautiful blocks is a price too
far. To coin a phrase "a carbuncle on the face of an old friend" Sandra Kisby



